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Please pass these necessary and important tax reforms. Home owners can't be the only people
in Oregon that pay taxes! Corporations and businesses have been shirking their responsibility
for years, and it's high time they paid.

Please continue to push for these important reforms.

Thanks,

Marissa Korbel
Oregon Voter and Mother
97202
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